
   
 
 

Childhood Trauma Task Force 
March 7, 2022  

1:00pm-3:00pm 
For virtual meeting information, email alix.riviere@mass.gov 

 
 
 

1. Welcome and Introductions 

2. Approval of December 2021 Meeting Minutes 

3. Update on Center on Child Wellbeing and Trauma by Director Audrey Smolkin 

4. Discussion of Trauma Screening Recommendations 

5. Other Items Not Reasonably Anticipated by Chair 48 Hours in Advance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted at 10:45am on February 28, 2022 


